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Project Activities: Courtesy Meeting with Cambodian
« 3rd Feb: - Monthly Meeting with JICA HQ / Cambodia Office . CouncilofiNurses/(CCN)
- Meeting with Asst. Prof. TOUCH Sokneang ﬁg@ﬁaeéﬁwsgemsgswsm%ﬁsﬁszsuz
e 17th Feb: Dr. Yamamoto Joining the Project ﬁm@isg’ﬁﬁﬁm
¢ 19th Feb: Meeting with CCN
* 20th Feb: Meeting with CAN On February 19th, the project team met with
* 26th Feb: Study Tour from Nagano College of Nursing CCN President Mr. Chea Sopheakmoniroth and
SR MNEENSS mc.aml?ers a? Calmette Hospital. The purptose of
. iy misny:: miwﬁwmmmgm MRS WRAMA JICA this dlscussm.n was to ex.change Fterspectl\.les o.n
Sﬁmilmnj[ﬁjICA istipig ARy CCN’s role in enhancing nursing quality in
ﬁ\ii,ﬁﬁmiéwmﬂﬁtﬁiﬁﬂtﬁﬂmiiﬁ g6 fy2sin Cambodia, particularly through CPD training

o 15§ on fzny:: AnRUSINALIUAIA YAMAMOTO GRijsah aligned with the project’s objectives
RIS

o¢ iany:: ﬁtiipﬁmtgwsaﬁnn Annguinngm Additionally, the project introduced three newly
w0 iefn:: ﬁﬁwﬁmgwghﬁmﬁﬁﬁmsﬁﬁﬁﬁgm appointed experts. Both sides also explored
lﬂmaﬁﬁ-ummgﬁjjSﬁﬁﬁjﬁpﬂﬁWi@ﬂjtﬁﬁﬂﬂSﬁ'ﬁﬁNagano potential areas for collaboration, discussing
ways to work together to strengthen nursing
Courtesy Meeting with Cambodian education and professional development.
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On February 20th, the Project held a meeting mﬁljﬁiﬁﬁiliﬂﬁﬂljﬁﬁméiﬁﬁ'j CE‘ ﬁhﬁ’liiﬂ}ﬁﬁﬁﬁlj
with the CAN President, Ms. Pay Soklim, at the N a

National Pediatric Hospital. The purpose of the ﬁﬂﬂﬁ‘lﬂiSﬁ‘lﬁﬁQ’liS’iﬁhLﬁiGﬁjﬁﬁm muoitmi
meeting was to exchange views with the CAN | UNUAMIY CPD iumLﬁijﬁimﬂjUﬂnﬁiS
President on the role of continuing ﬁii_‘mﬁ"] i;ﬁ'ﬁjﬁig; ﬁii‘mﬁmmmmﬁﬁﬁmmmjﬁ

professional ~ development  training in [ fzo,6nssminitgs m junhiti1 MASHRIRNS
enhancing the competence of nurses in "fﬁjﬁl}jﬂ'jﬁnﬁjmsnnnj'?sﬁﬁfu\jm R S
Cambodia. She also shared recent z a > 1 o o

advancements in CAN’s activities. Additionally, ﬂmﬁﬁmﬁﬁﬂtﬁéﬁﬂmﬁﬁmijﬁ@ iﬁﬁj“iﬁﬁmfﬁﬁf

the three new experts introduced themselves | IGATARNSENA §5ﬁ’liﬁﬁf§ﬁi§]ﬁi:‘1
to her, and they reaffirmed their commitment
to continued cooperation.

MIGEWOo isfY: MijIL Strings MSHUNMAN
mﬁwmnﬁiﬁ’i it AjBNIY IMSINASAMSURH
Ay isiﬁmmsjﬁmimﬁﬂ ﬁﬁi}iﬁiso NSim
ANk AsyIERILNGIMI AN rsg1Sisminflg)
iglﬁi.ﬁgiiuﬁjigﬁjﬁiﬁijmnﬁmSﬁ‘jﬁﬁiiﬁiii‘ijﬁ

iISlnb{UisAInREMY IR 10 AJSE  MS
isniARlvsgsiiuMABANNSUNAS G
msnti INUiNSMuRiIMIS:Hhini1  vigy
fiivis: mipannsinnSgntinmmigtss m ju
inwnamARmsunmimiyhSaidyjugAurim
[wRvAMIGHAIENRIS:I

Meeting with CAN



from Chief
Advisor

Dr. HIURA Mizue started working for Strings
Project from December 2021 until February 2025.
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As my time in Cambodia
wraps up, | want to express
my heartfelt thanks to my
amazing colleagues and
counterparts. It’s been a
privilege to work alongside
such dedicated
professionals. I'm excited
to see how the work we’ve
started will continue to
grow. Best of luck in
everything ahead!
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On 7th June 2024, Ms.
TANAKA Sae came to Cambodia
to work as the temporary
Project Coordinator/Nursing
Training Management for 2
months from July until August
of 2024. In January 2025, Ms.
Tanaka returned back to work
as the new Nursing Education
Expert. She will take on the 4
post for 2 years until the Ms.TANAKASae
project wraps up.
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On 17th February, 2025,
the project team was
welcome Dr. YAMAMOTO
Yoko as the new Project
Chief Advisor, succeeding Dr.
Hiura Mizue. Dr. Yamamoto
brings a wealth of
experience from her work as
a Nursing Education Expert in
JICA’s technical cooperation
projects in Mongolia and
Bangladesh.
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Ms. YAMAMOTO Yoko

Ms. BUN Yalinna, Project officer, left the
project on 14th February to take the next step
in her career. We appreciate her contributions
and wish her success in the future.
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Ms. BUN Yalinna
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